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Why do you think it is only Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islanders who should be afforded
"culturally safe and appropriate practice". There are many in our community who are not
from mainstream, white, AngloSaxon, heterosexual backgrounds - they all need our
respect (and so do we as doctors) .
Dr Merelie Hall
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